
Midwest Leaders, 
 
I'm running a little late today getting this report out.  I'm  sure many  of you have seen it and analyzed it as 
best as possible. I've been on the road heading to Manhattan, KS for our Mid Winter Forum.  It will be 
great to hang out with my Legion Family again. 
 
I gotta say it.  WE ROCK!  Looking at last year's numbers we are knocking this years membership out of 
the park.  As a region we are at 75.79% with the Target of 75% coming up on February 15th.  We will get 
there and surpass it. I'm positive that Texas,  Wyoming and New Mexico will soon join the 
party.  Colorado and North Dakota are standing at the door getting ready to kick it up.  I will say it 
again,  it will only get more difficult from here.  Let's get out  there and  get those renewals.  It's proven 
that we can recruit.  Also remember those in-active squadrons.  Let's see about revitalizing them.  It's 
amazing the things you can accomplish when you "Just Ask". 
 
Remember, you can make a difference. 
 
 
"BE THE ONE" 
 
Terry Harris 
Midwest Membership 
Committee Chairman 

 


